

Poland, December 15, 2023

President
All members of International Soft Tennis Federation
Preliminiary members of International Soft Tennis Federation

DEAR SOFT TENNIS FRIENDS,

We, Polish Soft Tennis Association, take great pleasure in inviting your Association / Federation to The 17th POLAND CUP INTERNATIONAL SOFT TENNIS TOURNAMENT which will be held from 5th to 7th JULY 2024 in Grodzisk Mazowiecki, Poland.

More specific details of the Tournament are provided in the Guide to this Soft Tennis Tournament attached herewith.

We highly appreciate your participation of the mentioned Tournament and Your cooperation for the promotion of soft tennis.

Sincerely yours,

Matuszclanski Tomasz

Tomasz Matuszelanski president Polish Soft Tennis Asociation Klub Sportowy
"POLISH SOFT TENNIS ASSOCIATION"
05-825 Grodzisk Maz. ul. Stefana Batorego 17A
REGON: 140921579